
BOARD MOTION:  December 13, 2021 

That the Board of Education of School District No. 61 (Greater Victoria) write a letter to the Minister of 
Education and Minister of Finance to request that, going forward, the level of funding for bus 
replacement be set at the cost of the purchase price for electric buses; AND FURTHER that the Board 
understands that the current schedule of bus replacement is based on age and mileage of the vehicle 
and that the funding standard is applied against the cost of a diesel or gas-driven vehicle rather than an 
electric vehicle. 

CARRIED Unanimously 


